
From: Prosper, Terrie D. 
Sent: 3/6/2012 11:20:37 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 

Foley, Beth (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BMF8) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Heads-up 

Hi Beth and Brian, 

I wanted to let you know I'm sending to my press list a copy of the letter that Paul Clanon sent to Tom 
Bottorff yesterday (it's posted at: 
http://www.cpuc.ca.QOv/NR/rdonlvres/FADAFEB8-55DD-472D-9402-
F02CE63F795D/0/CPUCLettertoPGE0305t2.PDF). I plan to do this around 11:30 a.m. today. 

Terrie 

Terrie Prosper 
Director, News & Public Information Office 
California Public Utilities Commission 
(415) 703-2160 
tdp@cpuc.ca.gov 
Visit the CPUC on: Twitter | Facebook 
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